
Capital Adequacy Guideline 
 
(An Act respecting financial services cooperatives, CQLR, c S-29.01, art. 565) 
(An Act respecting trust companies and savings companies, CQLR, c S-29.01, art. 314.1) 
 
L’Autorité des marchés financiers (the “AMF”) has published for consultation the draft revised 
Capital Adequacy Guideline (the “Guideline”) that applies to credit unions that are not members of 
a federation, trust companies and savings companies. The modified Guideline is expected to 
come into effect on March 31, 2019. 
  
Persons interested in submitting their comments are invited to provide them no later than 
December 14, 2018. It should be noted that comments submitted will be made public unless 
otherwise noted. 
 
Request for comments 
 
Comments regarding the above must be made to the following:  
 
Me Anne-Marie Beaudoin 
Corporate Secretary 
Autorité des marchés financiers 
800, Square Victoria, 22nd Floor 
C.P. 246, Tour de la Bourse 
Montréal (Québec)  H4Z 1G3 
Fax: 514 864-6381 
consultation-en-cours@lautorite.qc.ca 
 
Further information 
 
Further information is available from: 
 
Cyrille Bonou 
Capital Oversight of Financial Institutions 
Autorité des marchés financiers 
Telephone: 418 525-0337, extension 4645 
Toll free: 1 877 525-0337 
cyrille.bonou@lautorite.qc.ca 
 

Sylvain Roy 
Capital Oversight of Financial Institutions 
Autorité des marchés financiers 
Telephone: 418 525-0337, extension 4517 
Toll free: 1 877 525-0337 
sylvain.roy@lautorite.qc.ca 
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